
27th March 2024

Dear Parents / Carers

Wednesday 24th April 2024
Tudor Experience Day
Dress like a Tudor

As part of their History learning about Tudors, all Year 5 pupils will be taking part in a Tudor
Experience Day at school. As part of this day, the children will be learning about how the Tudor
period began and how the people lived during this time.

To help the children immerse themselves in what it would have been like to live in Tudor times,
wewould like all of them to come to school dressed as a Tudor.

All children will be having a packed lunch on the day as well as a Tudor feast which will
include bread, cheese, grapes and Tudor tarts. Those children in receipt of Free SchoolMeals
will be provided with a packed lunch (choice of cheese, egg or tuna Sandwich), and teachers
will organise their sandwich choice directly with the children.

Below are some examples of Tudor costumes for inspiration.

We hope youwill support your child to get themost out of the day by dressing up. Please speak
to your child’s teacher if you have any questions.

Thank you,

The Year 5 Team


